
 
 

Brewers Guild of New Zealand  
Annual General Meeting 

Motions for Consideration at the 2024 AGM 

Adoption of the updated Constitution for the  

Brewers Guild of New Zealand 

 

The board proposes the adoption of an updated constitution to meet the requirements of the 
Incorporated Societies Act 2022. 

The board appointed Peter Orpin from Lane Neave, to review and update our constitution to 
meet the new requirements.  The new constitution can be reviewed HERE. 

A motion that the updated constitution is to be voted on at the AGM. 

Voting on the adoption of the new constitution will be included in the electronic voting. 

 

 

 

 


